
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Highland Council 
 

Supporting Children and Young People  
from our 

 Armed Forces community 
 
 
 

English as an Additional Language (EAL) 
 
 
 
Is there a language, other than English, spoken at home?  
 
 
Has your child or young person been receiving support with English as an additional language in 
their previous school?  This is sometimes known as EAL.  
 
 
If you have answered ‘yes’ to either or both of these questions, please include this information in 
the school’s enrolment form, and let your child or young person’s new school know if they have 
had received any pervious language  support. 
 
The school will then contact the Highland EAL Team on your behalf to make sure they can get the 
right help and support to your child as quickly as possible. 
 
 
 
 
We understand how difficult it can be with the mobility of the Armed Forces and we want to 

help make sure the needs of your child or young person are met when you arrive in 
Highland.  


